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March 27, 2014 
 
Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Ave. 
London, ON, N6A 4L9 
 
Attn: Mayor Fontana and Members of Council 
 
Re: St. Leonard’s Community Services 
 
Dear Mayor Fontana and Council; 
 
Enclosed with this letter please find a brief that describes the various services of St. 
Leonard’s Community Services.  I appreciate that this is an unusual correspondence, 
however I believe that the current circumstances warrant this. 
 
My client has applied to rezone an existing group home at 313 Clarke Road as a Type 2 
Group Home to permit St. Leonard’s to move the existing program from the Maison 
Louise Arbour on Little Grey St. to this address.  That program has been successfully in 
existence since 2007 without incident or without any recognition in the neighbourhood. 
 
With the rezoning process at 313 Clarke Road, my clients have undertaken a 
neighbourhood outreach program and have met individually and in groups with the 
immediate neighbours as well as representatives of the Argyle Community Association. 
 
In the process of this, a great deal of supposition and wrong information has been 
circulating in the neighbourhood.  The enclosed is to ensure that Council has correct 
information about St. Leonard’s on which you will be making a decision at the Council 
following the April 8, 2014 Planning and Development Committee meeting. 
 
We look forward to presenting the merits of the relocation sought at Committee and 
look forward to any additional questions that Council may have. 
 
   Regards 
   Knutson Development Consultants Inc.  
 

Ric Knutson 


